Streethouse School Newsletter

10th February 2023



Weekly Message

What a wonderful half term we have had! We are now on our journey to Barcelona from Paris during Daily Mile, we have all enjoyed our new learning of 2023 and we have spent the week 'connecting' as part of raising awareness on the very important subject of children's mental health entitled 'Lets Connect'. We discussed how we should connect with people around us more – in our homes, at school, in our local community and the wider world. Please talk to your children about the great ways that you can do this together.

Polite reminder – School is closed next week due to the half term break, we re-open as usual at 8:30am on Monday 20th February with Breakfast Club from 7:45am. If you need support over the half term, please refer to the poster attached with details of who can help. Thank you.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Esmai	
	Izabela-Rose	
Team Holmes	Bobby	
	Frankie	
Team James	Amelia	
	Michal	
Team Finch	Jake	
	Finley	
STARR	Luke	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Monday 13 th – Friday 17 th February 2023	Half-Term School Closed	
Thursday 2 nd March 2023	World Book Day – Come dressed as your favourite book character.	
Monday 6 th March 2023	Parents Consultation 3:00pm – 6:30pm	
Friday 17 th March 2023	Red Nose Day – Merchandise on sale all week. Bring £1 donation. Come dressed as your favourite superhero.	
Friday 17 th March 2023	Red Nose Day – Merchandise on sale all week. Bring £1 donation. Come dressed as your favourite superhero.	
3 ^{rd-} 14 th April 2023	Easter Holidays – School closed for 2 weeks	
Monday 17 th April	INSET DAY – School closed to everyone	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	90%	4 th		
Team Holmes	94%	3 rd		
Team James	98%	1 st		
Team Finch	95%	2 nd		
Whole School	95%			
Raffle winner	Jodie			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

What a great week in Team Morris! We have been really busy finishing our final bear story "Can't You Sleep Little Bear?" The children have really enjoyed this lovely story. The children have very been busy creating houses for bears outside. On Thursday we had a great Friendship Day. The children enjoyed some great games with their friends and did some excellent turn taking and sharing. In Maths the Reception children have been learning how to describe the length of objects. In Nursery the children have been learning more about the number 5 and counting groups of objects. A super half term Team Morris!

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

This week we have finished our class story, Spinderella, by writing a new ending to the book. The children have come up with some super creative characters and endings! We have also finished our History lessons by creating a fact file about Charles Waterton and shared the interesting facts we learnt about him. In maths, the children have worked really hard learning all about 2D and 3D shapes. Well done for a superb half term Team Holmes!

TEAM JAMES: Y3/4

We're going to BARCELONA! We will be running 643 miles to Barcelona in Spain. Can't wait to get to the beach.

We have produced some awesome work again this week. Our character descriptions of the Plague Doctor have been wonderful. In maths, we have been converting, adding and subtracting length. We have also been doing fantastic work at school and at home on Purple Mash.

In History, we debated whether we would stay in Eyam, the plague village, to save the lives of our neighbours or leave and save ourselves. We also made plague doctors masks in DT.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Well - here we are at the last week. We have learned so much this term - from the amazing book the Outsiders, (not forgetting Hugo Cabret) to the challenging maths topics (algebra included!) and the superb history projects.

We are halfway through the year, but have so much more to learn!

Well done Team Finch.

Our next topic? Evolution and inheritance.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)

A massive well done to all the children who came to the 'Friendship Disco' they had lots of fun and we raised £170.70 for our school fund.

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations for Children's mental health week we raised £36.50. Thank you.

Online Safety:

Please see our monthly online safety newsletters, attached for February. All previous monthly newsletters from September 2022 to date can be found on the school's website page.

We have also arranged for a speaker to talk to parents about internet safety over refreshments and answer any questions that you may have on Monday 20th March 2023 at 2:20pm. We would love to see you there.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.